
Reminders
School Hours
8:00-3:00

It is our goal for each student 
to build a habit of good 

attendance.  Being on time and 
ready to learn by 8:00 is a big 
step towards  accomplishing 

this goal. On the reverse side 
of this letter is information on 

the importance of being at 
school every day.  We, as a 

district, would like to support 
you in establishing good 

routines.  If there is anything 
we can do to help you, 

please let us know. 

From the time your child is 
born, reading out loud is a 
positive influence. As your child 
grows, daily reading will help 
the brain make connections 
between the written and spoken 
word, widening vocabulary in the 
process.

Starting in kindergarten, if a 
student reads 20 minutes a day 
at home, they will hear 1.8 
million words per year. They 
will have read for 851 hours by 
6th grade!  We encourage our 
families to start a reading 
routine at home!

“You're never too old, too 
wacky, too wild, to pick up a 
book and read to a child.”

~Dr. Seuss

Monday, September 2 
No School 
Labor Day

Monday, September 9
No School  

Professional Development

Thursday, October 10
Picture Day for Central

Friday, October 11
Picture Day for Preschool

Preschool-1st Grade
Julie Caraccio, Principal

Reading

~Parents are asked to drop 
students off at the front door in 
the morning. Our staff is 
available to walk students to the 
room, if needed.

~Call the office by 8:15 if your 
child will be absent or late to 
school.  You may leave a message 
on the automated system.

~Please have your child at school 
by 7:45, if they eat breakfast at 
school.

~All visitors need to sign in at 
the office.

~Please label your child’s 
backpack with their name.

~Only store or bakery purchased 
treats for the classroom. 

~If you need to make a change in 
your child’s afternoon 
transportation plans, do so 
before 2:00.  Sending a note in 
the morning is a great way to 
communicate changes.

~Please be sure to send a jacket 
for chilly days.


